
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:00:04 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Bill Rauer
Email: brauer@bcaswi.org
Telephone: 208-377-4420
Address: 6206 N Discovery Way Suite A
Boise, ID 83713

Name of Utility Company: SUEZ

Case ID: SUZ-W-20-01

Comment: "August 25, 2020 Commission Secretary Idaho Public Utilities Commission P.O.
Box 83720 Boise, ID 83720-0074 Re: SUZ-W-20-01 Dear PUC Commissioners: We are
submitting this letter on behalf of the over 400 member companies of the Building Contractors
Association of Southwestern Idaho (BCASWI) that work in the local home building industry
in Ada County and the surrounding area. We appreciate the collaborative efforts of
government and industry working together to solve community challenges. Recently, we
learned that the IPUC is considering a petition to cease charging the Contributions in Aid of
Construction (CIAC) that SUEZ charges and was implemented about 2 years ago in 2018.
Since the CIAC tax was implemented, some of the impacts of this new charge include: 1. The
new CIAC fee creates a distinct competitive disadvantage to private systems. Since the CIAC
charges only apply to private water systems, the increased costs are unfairly and inequitably
charged to new"
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